
Philips Semiconductors 

July 11, 2003 

Mr. William McDonald 
New Mexico Environment Department (HRMB) 
c/o Sandia National Laboratory 
P.O. Box 5800 I MS-1087 
Albuquerque, NM 87185 

'''PHILIPS 

SUBJECT: Philips Semiconductors (NMD000709782) - Notification of Quarterly Groundwater 
Sampling 

Dear Mr. McDonald: 

Quarterly groundwater sampling for Quarter-3 will be conducted at the Philips Semiconductors site the 
week of July 21st, 2003. The sampling will be performed by Sangre De Cristo Sciences, a local sampling 
contractor. 

If you should have any questions regarding this sampling, please call me at (505) 822-7634. 

Since~, 

i~!11a-M~ 
~ Mauser 

t HS Manager 

(ENV313) 

cc: USEP A Region 6 
Doug Earp - City of Albuquerque 
Philips Legal Counsel 
RFI Compliance Binder 

A subsidiary of 
Philips Electronics North America Corporation 

Philips Semiconductors, Inc. 
9201 Pan American Frwy., NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87113 
(505)822-7000 


